
NAPCAN

THANK YOU
FOR YOUR KIND DONATION

NAPCAN’s strategic priority is to inspire and enable all 
members of the community, including individuals, families, 
organisations, business and government, to keep children 

and young people’s lives free from abuse and neglect.

NAPCAN thanks
CHIPPING NORTON FOOTBALL CLUB 

and your community for partnering on 
this important strategy

'

Signed by

Richard Cooke, NAPCAN CEO




